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August 11, 2022 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing to request a lighting of Fitzsimmons Bridge on behalf of the Stomach 
Cancer Foundation of Canada (My Gut Feeling). 
 
Stomach Cancer Awareness Day is on November 30th and we are once again marking 
this special day by lighting landmarks across Canada. This day and all our initiatives are 
to show support for patients, survivors, caretakers and medical professionals.  
 
We were pleased to include Whistler for the last few years in our initiatives, along with 
Toronto, Montreal, Halifax, Niagara, Fort Erie, Calgary, Vancouver, Edmonton, Victoria, 
Newmarket and many others and hope to do so again in 2022. 
 
For more information, please visit www.mygutfeeling.ca 
 
I have attached our form, please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Stephanie Koenig 
 
Event Coordinator 
 

http://www.mygutfeeling.ca/

